
MARCH NEWSLETTER

AIEZA'S IDEAS

Hey division 6, how are yall! It's that time of
the year where the sun starts to come out and

flowers start blooming! Though this is very
happy, sadly my term is shortly about to come

to end. But it's not over quite yet! Read this
newsletter for more!

HAPPY SPRING!

Contact Me: 

Instagram:
@ktkeyd6 

Email:
aieza@ktkey.org



DCON
The time has officially come! DCON will be taking place
in Gatlinburg, TN at the Park Vista Hotel on March 31 -
April 2, 2023. I can't even put into words how excited I
am! There will be a motivational guest speaker, many
informational workshops, bonding time with fellow key
clubbers, and many amazing memories to be made. See
you all very soon!

FAREWELL

And don't forget about International Convention! The 2023
ICON will be held July 4 - July 11, 2023, in Anaheim, California.
The K-T District is offering a tour which provides students the
opportunity to attend the convention & enjoy Anaheim &
Southern California. There are many activities and once in a
lifetime opportunities on this trip! Don't miss out! 

Wow, it feels like I just started my term yesterday! I
can't believe this is my last newsletter. The

experiences I've had while being on this board is
something I can never replace. Thank you to Key

Club, all of the district adults and board members for
giving me this opportunity! This is bittersweet, but I
know that our division is left in good hands. It truly

has been an honor. See you all soon!


